
Transfer Credit  

It is the student’s responsibility to request official transcripts from previously attended post-secondary 

institutions. Transcripts from other institutions submitted to YCCC will become the property of the 

college and will not be reproduced and/or mailed to other institutions. A student’s grade-point-average 

at YCCC will not reflect grades in courses transferred for other institutions. 

Note: Students requesting Veteran’s Educational Assistance are required to have all previous academic 

information postsecondary educational experience evaluated for possible transfer credit in order to be 

eligible for benefits. Students transferring courses within YCCC may transfer any course applicable to the 

new program of study along with grades earned. Undergraduate coursework completed at other 

institutions of higher education will be evaluated for transfer credit on the basis of the following: 

• YCCC accepts credits for transfer from regionally accredited colleges and universities. 

• Transfer courses will be accepted with a grade of “C” (not “C-”) or better. 

•  It is the responsibility of the student to provide YCCC with the information requested to evaluate 

transcripts under consideration for transfer. This information includes an official copy of each originating 

college transcript mailed directly from the college to YCCC. Upon request, it may be necessary for the 

student to obtain a copy of the college catalog or official course description from the institution of 

course origination. 

•  International credit may be evaluated through a YCCC approved professional credential evaluation 

service at the student’s expense. 

•  Any student submitting transcripts in a language other than English must provide a copy translated 

into English by a certified translator. 

•  There is no statute of limitations on the validity of coursework for transfer credit as long as it can be 

reasonably determined that the content of the course has not become obsolete; all collegiate courses 

taken more than ten years in the past are subject to review. In some cases, course content may be 

outdated and, therefore, not acceptable for transfer or other credit, this determination will be made by 

the Department Chair or program advisor for the specific course. 


